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August 30, 1995
;

,

:

Dr. Walter Chappas
Nuclear Reactor Director

.
Department of Materials and

*

Nuclear Engineering
University of Maryland
College Park, MD 20742*

Dear Dr. Chappas:.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the recent tour that
j you gave some members of my s+aff on August 24, 1995. The staff members that ,

i toured-the facility ranged from secretaries to senior reactor engineers. All
members of my. staff found the tour to be insightful and interesting. The' fact
that such a broad scope of people found the tour useful is a direct reflection

i of the good job that you and members of your staff did in giving the tour.
:-

I know that you were getting ready for the Fall semester, and I appreciate the
,

time that you took out of your schedule to give the tour. If we can return
the' favor and give you a tour of the Emergency Operations Center please let me
know. I can be reached at (301) 415-7482. .

Sincerely,

Okina$MNbkkhYf !NIW
"

Richard J. Barrett, Chief
Emergency Response Branch

.
Incident Response Division

: Office for Analysis and Evaluation
' of Operational Data
,
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